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ABA Legal Opportunity Scholarship Fund 
https://www.americanbar.org/groups/diversity/diversity_pipeline/projects_initiati
ves/legal_opportunity_scholarship/  

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

Air Force Aid Society Merit Scholarship 
https://afas.org/how-we-help/afas-merit-scholarship/  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

Allied.com Military Scholarship Competition 
https://www.allied.com/military-scholarship/  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

American Indian Science and Engineering Society 
https://aises.org/students/scholarships  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

American Legion Scholarships  
https://www.legion.org/scholarships   

   
 
x 

 

Amvets Scholarships 
http://amvets.org/scholarships  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

Arborjet "Taking Root" Scholarship Program 
https://arborjet.com/taking-root-scholarship-program   

   
 
x 

 

Armed Forces Communication and Electronics Fund (AFCEA) 
https://www.afcea.org/afcea-educational-foundation  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

  

Army Emergency Relief 
https://www.armyemergencyrelief.org/scholarships  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

Army Scholarship Foundation 
https://armyscholarshipfoundation.org/scholarships/ 

   
x 

 
x 

 

Army Women’s Foundation (AWF) Legacy Scholarship 
https://www.awfdn.org  

 
x 

 
x 

 
 
x 

  

Association of Former Intelligence Officers 
https://www.afio.com/13_scholarships.htm   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Association of the United States Army (AUSA membership required) 
 https://www.ausa.org/resources/scholarships 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Bridging the Dream Scholarship for Graduate Students 
https://www.salliemae.com/landing/bridging-the-dream    

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Children of Fallen Patriots 
https://www.fallenpatriots.org/#home   

   
 
x 

 

Coast Guard Exchange System Scholarship Program 
https://www.dcms.uscg.mil/Our-Organization/Assistant-Commandant-for-Human-
Resources-CG-1/Community-Services-Command-CSC/MWR/CGX-Scholarship-
Program/  

 
 
 
x 

 
 
 
x 

 
 
 
x 

 
 
 
x 

 

Coast Guard Mutual Assistance 
https://www.cgmahq.org/programs/education.html   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Council of College and Military Educators (CCME) 
https://www.ccmeonline.org/awards-scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 
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Daughters of the American Revolution 
https://www.dar.org/national-society/scholarships 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

DoD Civilian Careers (STEM and Cyber) 
https://www.dodciviliancareers.com/civiliancareers/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Equitable Excellence Scholarship 
https://equitable.com/foundation/equitable-excellence-scholarship   

   
 
x 

 

Federal Employee Education & Assistance Fund 
https://feea.org/our-programs/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Folded Flag Foundation 
https://www.foldedflagfoundation.org/scholarship-faqs   

  
 
x 

 
x 

 

Folds of Honor 
https://www.foldsofhonor.org   

   
 
x 

 

Freedom Alliance Scholarship Fund 
https://fascholarship.com/   

   
 
x 

 

General Henry H. Arnold Education Grant Program  
https://afas.org/haparnoldgrant/   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

  

Google and Student Veterans of America Scholarships 
https://edu.google.com/scholarships/google-sva-scholarship/   

 
x 

 
x 

   

Google Scholarships 
https://buildyourfuture.withgoogle.com/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

H&P Veterans Helping Veterans Scholarship  
https://www.hillandponton.com/veterans-scholarship   

 
 
x 

   

Heroes' Legacy Scholarships 
https://fisherhouse.org/programs/scholarship-programs/heroes-legacy-
scholarship  

   
 
 
x 

 

Hope for the Warriors - Military Spouse Scholarships & Caregiver Scholarships  
http://www.hopeforthewarriors.org/transition/military-spouse-scholarships   

  
 
x 

  

Horatio Alger Association Scholarship Programs 
https://scholars.horatioalger.org/about-our-scholarship-programs   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

James Beard Foundation 
https://www.jamesbeard.org/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Marine Corps Law Enforcement Foundation 
https://www.mc-lef.org/supported-organizations   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Marine Corps Scholarship Foundation 
https://www.mcsf.org/apply/eligibility   

   
 
x 

 

Marine Corps Tuition Assistance (TA) Program 
https://quantico.usmc-mccs.org/marine-family-support/education/voluntary-
education  

 
 
x 

    

Marines’ Memorial Scholarships 
https://marinesmemorial.org/members/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
 
x 

 

Military Chaplains Association of the USA 
https://mca-usa.org/scholarships/   

 
x 

    

Military Child of the Year® Award 
https://operationhomefront.org/military-child-of-the-year/   

   
 
x 

 

Military Commanders’ Scholarship Funds 
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/militarycommanders/   

   
 
x 

 

Military Officers Association of America      
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https://charities.moaa.org/scholarship-fund/aboutSF/  x x x x 

  

https://charities.moaa.org/scholarship-fund/aboutSF/
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Military OneSource  
http://www.militaryonesource.mil/for-spouses    

  
 
x 

  

Military Order of the Purple Heart Scholarship Fund 
https://www.purpleheart.org/ScholarshipProgram     

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

Military Spouse Career Advancement Accounts (MyCAA) 
https://mycaa.militaryonesource.mil/mycaa/ 

  x   

Military Spouse Scholarships & Caregiver Scholarships 
https://www.hopeforthewarriors.org/transition/military-spouse-scholarships/   

  
 
x 

  

Minority Serving Institution (MIS) Scholarship Program 
https://www.netc.navy.mil/Commands/Naval-Service-Training-
Command/NROTC/MSI   

 
 
x 

    

MyCAA Scholarship for MilSpouses 
https://mycaa.militaryonesource.mil/mycaa/  

 
  

 
  

 
x 

 
  

 
  

National Academy of American Scholars 
https://naas.org/   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

National Defense Science and Engineering Graduate Fellowship 
https://ndseg.org/   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

National Military Family Association Military Spouse Scholarships 
http://www.militaryfamily.org/spouses-scholarships/   

  
 
x 

  

Navy-Marine Corps Relief Society 
https://www.nmcrs.org/pages/education-loans-and-scholarships   

 
x 

 
 
x 

 
x 

 

Operation Second Chance 
https://operationsecondchance.org/scholarships/ 

    
x 

 

Reserve Officer Training Corps (ROTC) 
https://www.todaysmilitary.com/education-training/rotc-programs  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Risk Management Association (RMA) Foundation Scholarship 
https://www.rmahq.org/studentresources/scholarships    

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Scholarships for Military Children Program 
https://fisherhouse.org/programs/scholarship-programs/scholarships-for-military-
children   

   
 
 
x 

 

Simpson Strong-Tie Student Scholarships 
https://www.strongtie.com/about/company/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

SMART Scholarship Program 
https://www.smartscholarship.org/smart   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

ThanksUSA Scholarship Program 
https://www.thanksusa.org/scholarships.html  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

The FLEOA Foundation Scholastic Program for Children of Law Enforcement 
https://www.fleoa.org/aboutus.aspx?id=10041   

    
x 

 

The Gionandrea Pugi Scholarship Program 
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/pugi    

   
 
x 

 

The James Madison Memorial Fellowship 
https://www.jamesmadison.gov    

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

The Wells Fargo Scholarship Program for People with Disabilities 
https://scholarshipamerica.org/scholarship/wells-fargo-scholarship-program-for-
people-with-disabilities   

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

 
 
x 

The Wells Fargo Veterans Scholarship Program 
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/wellsfargoveterans 

 
 

 
x 

 
x 
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Think Great Foundation 
https://www.thinkgreatfoundation.org   

  
 
x 

  

UNCF Scholarships 
https://uncf.org/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

VA Education and Training Benefits 
https://www.va.gov/education    

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

VA-ACME Scholarship Program 
https://vaacme.org/scholarships   

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Veterans of Foreign War 
https://www.vfw.org/assistance/student-veterans-support 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

  

Veterans United Foundation Scholarship 
https://www.enhancelives.com/scholarships   

  
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

Virginia Military Survivors and Dependent Education Program 
https://myvmsdep.dvs.virginia.gov   

 
 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 

Voya Unsung Heroes Awards Program for Education Professionals 
https://apply.scholarsapply.org/unsungheroes  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

Wells Fargo Military Veterans Emergency Grants 
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/wellsfargoveteransemergency  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

  

Wells Fargo Scholarship Program for People with Disabilities 
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/pwdscholarship      

    
 

 
x 

 
x 

Women Marines Association 
https://www.womenmarines.org/scholarships  

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 

 
x 
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If you have questions about VA education benefits, call 888-442-4551, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. ET 

 

Do you have questions about Marine Corps Tuition Assistance (TA)? 

Stop by the Quantico MCB Voluntary Education Center located at 3088 Roan Street, Quantico, VA 22134, 
or email your questions to MCCSQuanticoEdCenter@usmc.mil. 

 
Do you have questions about scheduling a test? 
Stop by the Quantico MCB Voluntary Education Center located at 3088 Roan Street, Quantico, VA 22134, or email 
your questions to MCCSQuanticoVECTesting@usmc.mil.  
 
Do you have questions about your VA education benefits?  

Montgomery GI Bill Active Duty (MGIB-AD) 
The Montgomery GI Bill Active Duty (MGIB-AD) can help you pay for education and training programs. If you’ve 
served at least 2 years on active duty, find out if you qualify for the MGIB-AD program by calling 1-888-442-4551 -or- 
submit a question online through Ask VA https://www.va.gov/contact-us  

  

Post-9/11 GI Bill (Chapter 33) 
The Post-9/11 GI Bill (Chapter 33) helps you pay for school or job training. If you’ve served on active duty after 
September 10, 2001, you may qualify for the Post-9/11 GI Bill (Chapter 33). Find out if you can get this education 
benefit by calling 1-888-442-4551 -or- submit a question online through Ask VA https://www.va.gov/contact-us. 
 
If you’re the child or spouse of a Veteran or service member who has died, is captured, or missing, or has disabilities, 
you may be able to get help paying for school or job training through the DEA program—also called Chapter 35. Find 
out if you're eligible for this benefit and/or the Fry Scholarship by calling 1-888-442-4551 or submit a question 
online through Ask VA https://www.va.gov/contact-us  

 
Applying for VA education Benefits? 

Learn more about applying for GI Bill and related benefits, including the documents and information you'll need to 
apply at https://www.va.gov/education/how-to-apply/.  
 
Do you have questions about transferring GI Bill Benefits?  

You may be able to transfer your Post-9/11 GI Bill benefits if you’re on active duty or in the Selected Reserve and 
you meet all of these requirements. 

 
All of these must be true: 

• You've completed at least 6 years of service on the date your request is approved, and 

• You agree to add 4 more years of service, and 

• The person getting benefits has enrolled in the Defense Enrollment Eligibility Reporting System 
(DEERS). 

 For more information go to milConnect at https://milconnect.dmdc.osd.mil/milconnect/. 

mailto:MCCSQuanticoEdCenter@usmc.mil
mailto:MCCSQuanticoVECTesting@usmc.mil
https://www.va.gov/contact-us
https://www.va.gov/contact-us
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